
 

 

 
 

Media release 

Monday 22 July 2013  
 

Boil water notice lifted for Selwyn Rural Water 

Supply   
 

Residents connected to the Selwyn Rural water supply are advised they no 

longer need to boil water.  The water supply services Hororata and the 

surrounding area.  

 

A boil water notice was issued for this supply for turbidity as rainfall and snow 

melting disturbed the water supply intake.   When a water supply shows high 

turbidity, water treatment methods cannot be guaranteed to be effective.  

 

Selwyn District Council’s Team Leader Water Services Andy Olivier, says that 

the water supply turbidity levels have now lowered and that the water is safe to 

drink without boiling.   

The Council wishes to thank residents for their patience while the notice was in 

place.  

 

Ends  

 

For more information, please contact: 

Andy Olivier  

Selwyn District Council  

03 347 2967 

andy.olivier@selwyn.govt.nz 

 

 


